
 

 

Governor’s Termly Newsletter  

 

As another term draws to a close, I would take this opportunity to thank all staff, students, parents 

and governors who have contributed to the Leen Mills School Community.  The impact of small 

gestures of kindness and encouragement, supporting the school with behaviour and attendance 

policies and a positive attitude to learning is supporting differences to the culture of the school. 

I had the opportunity to spend some time walking round school this week and it has been great to see 

the pupils amazing work on show in the displays around school and supporting the ethos a learning 

environment for all.   

As Chair of governors, it has been positive to learn that the open days were a great success and hope 

that the efforts made by staff and pupils have been beneficial in supporting a higher number of 

admissions to the school for September.   

The main focus at this time of year has to be the year 6’s. I have heard about the work that the staff 

are putting in to help pupils get the best outcomes possible with the support of parents. As governors 

we are following the data and would like to wish all the year 6 pupils good luck in their SATS and hope 

they enjoy the rest of their time at Leen Mills.   

I would just like to wish congratulations to all those who supported at the recent sports events. Well 

done #Team Leen Mills! 

As we head towards the Easter half term break, I hope all our community a well earned rest and restful 

Easter break! 

We look forward to you returning refreshed for next half term.   

Kind regards 

 

Emma Paine 

Chair of Governors 


